
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/6/2010 4:56:00 PM

'ljt@cpuc.ca.gov' (ljt@cpuc.ca.gov); James Weil (jweil@aglet.org); Hayley 
Goodson (hayley@tum.org)
Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Frank, 
Steven (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SWF5); Singh, Amrit P 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=APS5)

To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Weekend e-mails

Confidential Per CPUC Rule 12.6

Hayley, James, Laura:

If anything is e-mailed to PG&E from your team this weekend on the GRC, please 
send it to me, Steve Frank, Amrit and Jane to be sure we don't miss it. Amrit, Jane 
and Steve are cc'd on this e-mail so "Replying to All" will get it to the four of us at 
PG&E.

Thanks

Have a nice weekend

Redacted
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